
November Update 
Nov. 14, 2022 

 

Subject: SCEIS Training Accreditation and Recognition (STAR) certification 

program 2023 applications due Dec. 1, 2022 

Audience: SCEIS HR and Payroll users 

 
Applications for the May 2023 SCEIS Training Accreditation and Recognition (STAR) 

certification are due by Thursday, Dec. 1, 2022.  

 

SCEIS offers STAR certification to human resources and payroll users in the following 

learning paths:  

o Organizational Management and Personnel Administration 

o Time and Leave Management 

o Benefits and Payroll Administration 

 

HR and payroll users who meet the following requirements can apply for STAR certification in 

one of the learning paths.  

1. Complete all courses in the chosen learning path. Click here to view the required courses 

for each learning path.  

2. Hold applicable SCEIS security roles that correspond with the learning path.  

3. Have two or more years of experience within those security roles.  

 

Applications and more details about the program are available via this link. 

 
If you have questions about the STAR certification, please email them to 

training.sceis@admin.sc.gov.  

 

Thank you, 

The SCEIS Team 

 

 

http://sceis.sc.gov/page.aspx?id=415
https://sceis.sc.gov/page.aspx?id=425
mailto:training.sceis@admin.sc.gov

